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Hackney Safer Schools App                                
Dear Parents/carers, 

The Hackney Safer Schools App is free and includes essential advice about making your home and devices 
safer. It provides information about social media and how to block, mute and report anything that either 
you (or your child) may find worrying – from images to comments from online bullies.   

The App will also help you create healthy media habits, limit screen time, learn about scams and keep your 
personal data safe. It will complement the information your child’s school will have made available via their 
communications with you and your child. 

Download the  App. 

Open the App and scan the QR code below: 

  Primary School code:                                  Secondary School code: 

                                                         

If you have children in both primary and secondary school, we suggest you download the 

secondary school version. 

Make sure to allow push notifications to keep up to date with tips, advice and guidance 

on how to make your children safer.   


